Attachment 2

December 15, 2020

City of Pomona

Mr. Damian Martinez

Department of Water Resources — Administration
505 S. Garey Avenue

Pomona, CA 91766

RE: APPROVAL TO USE CITY OF AZUSA WATERWORKS MATERIAL PURCHASE
AGREEMENT WITH UNITED WATER WORKS, INC.

Mr. Martinez,

This letter provides the City of Pomona the ability to piggyback on to the City of Azusa's Waterworks
Materials Purchase Agreement (‘Agreement”) dated June 2020 with United Water Works, Inc., as
needed.

This Agreement is a multi-year contract that was approved but the City of Azusa Utility Board on
June 15, 2020. It is a five (5) year agreement starting July 1, 2020 and shall terminate on June 30,
2025.

Feel free to contact me at (626) 812-5256 or AdGarcia@azusaca.gov if you have any further
questions or if you require additional documentation.

Respectfully,

}édré/ni Garcia

Purchasing Agent
AG:ag

Finance Department — Purchasing Division
213 E. Foothill Blvd., Azusa, CA 91702 - Office (626) 812-5256 - Fax (626) 334-6358



